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Applicant and Owner

• Kimley Horn and Associates, is acting as the agent for the 
City of Port St. Lucie.

• Application submitted on behalf of Mattamy Palm Beach, 
LLC, as the developer of the Western Grove DRI.

• Steve Garrett, Lucido and Associates, is acting as agent for 
Mattamy Palm Beach, LLC. 



Proposed Project

• Preliminary subdivision plat approval with construction 
plans to extend Tradition Parkway an additional 4,161 linear 
feet from its current terminus into the Western Groves DRI.  

• Roadway extension will provide access to a proposed WG-1 
subdivision (P20-196) and city owned future park site 
(Tradition Regional Park).
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Recommendation

The Site Plan Review Committee recommended approval of 
the preliminary plat and construction plans at their meeting 
on November 4, 2020.  


